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District Attorney’s Public Integrity Unit Warns City of 

Fresno About Possible Brown Act Violations Related to 

Granite Park Dealings  

Today, June 23, 2021, the Fresno County District Attorney’s Public Integrity Unit issued a letter 

to the Fresno City Attorney to warn of allegations being made about potential Brown Act violations 

by members of the Fresno City Council related to dealings involving Granite Park. While it is 

important to stress that these are only allegations, the District Attorney’s Office takes such matters 

seriously and will take all warranted steps to investigate Brown Act violations and any other 

wrongdoing alleged to have been committed by public officials.   

A copy of the letter issued to the Fresno City Attorney is attached to this release.  

Tips and investigation requests on matters involving public officials or public corruption can be 

sent to publicintegrity@fresnocountyca.gov. 

Any inquiries about this release should be directed to FCDAMedia@fresnocountyca.gov. 
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